




 

 
 

Student Arts Council Website – Letter from the President of Lincoln Center 
 
Whether you’re currently part of Lincoln Center’s Student Arts Council (LC SAC) or about to become our newest 
member, I am thrilled that you have found your way to this important group for young art enthusiasts. 
 
As the Acting President of Lincoln Center—the world’s premier organization for the performing arts—I know that this 
group is going to play a leading role as we prepare for the future. You are the ones at the forefront when it comes to 
engaging our youngest community members in a meaningful way. 
 
In a few years, my own daughter will be old enough to join LC SAC. On a personal level, it brings me great joy to see such 
wonderful, friendly, and ambitious members laying its foundation today. You have made this a productive and 
supportive group for teens who really want to make a difference—and I would be proud to see my daughter among you. 
 
What’s unique about the Student Arts Council is that its members are fully engaged, from choosing inspired group 
activities to orchestrating the marketing and finances for those events. Your ideas and energy are limitless, which gives 
me great hope for the future of the arts. 
 
For 60 years, Lincoln Center’s mission has been to share the best of the performing arts with the widest possible 
audience. Not only does LC SAC represent the next generation, but you always have fresh inspiration when it comes to 
getting your peers excited about Lincoln Center. Your influence and brainpower are invaluable to our institution!   
 
Together, I am confident that we will continue inspiring young people—like you—to embrace unforgettable moments in 
theater, music, dance, opera, and visual art. 
 
Thank you again for your enthusiasm and support. I can’t wait to find out what your unique voice will contribute to the 
conversation. 
 
Russell Granet  
Acting President, Lincoln Center 
 
 


